
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship
February 15, 2020

 
Sabbath School

   

Song Service

Mission Focus 

Bible Study Lion’s Den to Angel’s Den Christine Castagne

Family Worship
Music Interlude 

Welcome Amy Chafe

Music Prelude  Instrumental

Invocation Please Kneel Pastor Fred Nahirny

Opening Hymn Open My Eyes That I May See  Hymn #326

Scripture Reading Mark 10: 49-52 Erica McIntyre

Children’s Offering Mason Smallwood

Children’s Time Stephanie McIntyre

Offering Church Budget Jane Smallwood

Prayer Song               Hear Our Prayer, O Lord Hymn #684

Morning Prayer Please Kneel Jane Smallwood

Congregational Hymn Joy By and By Hymn #430

Message Pastor Fred Nahirny

Son of Honour

Closing Hymn Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory Hymn #647

Benediction Pastor Fred Nahirny

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week: 5:25 pm.                 Next Week:   5:36 pm.

This  Sabbath:   Deacons / Ushers:   Albert Wilson & Selina McIntyre

  Greeter:           Karen Mugford

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Andre Hibbert        Offering: Newfoundland Advance

  Deacons / Ushers:   Howard Mugford & Aaron Stagg

  Greeter:       Karen Mugford

Announcements
“...God is love; and he that dwelleth in love dwelleth in God, and God in him." (1 John
4:16). Happy Sabbath to each one! We welcome you with joy and gladness today as we
worship the Lord together. 
   
Sabbath Reflection: "As the branch must abide in the vine to obtain the vital sap which causes
it to flourish, so those who love God and keep all His sayings must abide in His love. Without
Christ we cannot subdue a single sin or overcome the smallest temptation."

Testimonies for the Church Vol 4  Pg. 355  E.G. White 

2nd Reading: The Church Board is recommending Jane Smallwood to be the Primary Sabbath
School Teacher for the remainder of 2020.  Vote will take place today during Announcements.

First Reading: The Church Board is recommending that Pastor Fred Nahirny be ordained as an
Elder in the Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church.  Second reading and vote will take place
next Sabbath, February 22, 2020.

All are invited to a Fellowship meal next Sabbath (February 22) following the Service!

Sunshine Band: Sabbath, February 22 (3:00pm) at the Bay Roberts Retirement Centre. All are
invited to come and fellowship with the residents in song and word.

Our next Adventurer club meeting will be at Axtion in St. John’s on Feb 23, 2020. Time: TBA

Our next Pathfinder club meeting is Sunday, February 23, 2020 from 11:00am-1:00pm.

Camp Woody Acres is now hiring staff for 2020. You can contact Kaitlynn Harushimana for a
staff application. The deadline for applicants is February 24, 2020. If you are interested in working
or volunteering for any position this year, we encourage you to apply.

Music Practice: All who are interested in musically participating in church please bring your
voices and instruments on Tuesday, February 18, 2020.  Start time is 6:00pm. Children are
encouraged to attend.  Please feel free to bring your favourite song or sheet music.

The Revelation Bible Study will continue on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 at 7:00pm.  Topic: 
Revelation’s Pageant of Conquest and Defeat.

Our Pathfinder Club will be hosting a Health Expo here at the church on Sunday, March 1,
2020 from 1:00-4:00pm.  We are inviting our Church family and friends to share in this special
event.  More information to come!

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards are available on the guest table for anyone who would
like to leave a prayer request. Your requests will be prayed over during the  week ahead.

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer. 

Please remember the Pathfinder and Adventurer Club Recycling program to help raise funds for
their clubs.  You can either bring your plastic bottles, drink cans and drink boxes and place them
in the recycling containers provided or bring them to your local recycling depot. An account has
been set-up at the depot for the Bay Roberts Pathfinder / Adventurer Clubs.

Remember in Prayer:  Our shut-in members; for those convalescing at home and in hospitals;
those connecting with the Lord via our programs, web ministry, and Living Word Radio; for the
Lord’s leading and guidance in 2020; For a strong, Spirit-led focus on ministry!


